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A REGISTRATION FORM FOR 15" YEAR 2024/2025

Dear Parent/Guardian,

We are looking forward to welcoming your daughter to Mount Carmel Secondary School this year.
We are delighted to inform you that for the year 2024/2025 we are in position not to charge for
school books as Minister Norma Foley has given schools a grant to cover this. Of course this will be
reviewed annually.

The following is an outline of the remaining items due for the new school year.

The breakdown of this is as follows:

This includes: Student Support €50.00
Administration/App €20.00
24hr personal accident insurance €20.00
School locker €10.00

The total amount for 1° year 2024/2025 is €100

For incoming 1% year parents, please note that Minister Foley’s Grant will also include a stationary
pack and maths calculator for 2024/2025. This should cover most of your daughter’s school needs.
However this does not include pens, pencils, rulers or colours.

There are two ways the above items can be paid

1. Through the Mount Carmel School App which is free to download from the App store
2. Cash can also be paid to the office Mon-Fri. Receipts will be issued on all monies paid.

To confirm a place for the coming year, a non-refundable deposit of €75 must be paid to the school
no later than June 5% 2024. The Total cost must be paid by Friday 30" August 2024.

Frequent reminders will be sent out by text message. Again, we are looking forward to seeing your
daughter at the end of August.

Kind regards
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Deirdre Fitzgerald: Acting Principal



